
 

Weeding is a constant but necessary chore to maintaining 
the ATA Garden.  We have worked hard to take 
preventative measures by layering cardboard, weed 
fabric, mulching & straw and adding hardscape such as 
pavers, spool tables, etc.  However, the weeds continue.  
Just five minutes a day with a group can keep the weeds 
under control.   

Weed trays (soda bottle trays) and hand rakes are 
available under the shelter.  Be sure it’s a weed before 
you dig and remember tool safety tips!  Shake out the 
good soil back into the ground, then throw the weed into a 
weed tray.  All weeds can then be scattered into the 
boggy marsh area outside the garden between the 
sidewalk and outer fence.   
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